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Dear members, 

It's hard to believe we're coming to the end of another year of conducting business amidst 

the ever changing conditions and impact of the Coronavirus pandemic.  With new 

variants emerging and Covid cases continuing to rise, and as we all navigate this holiday 

season, I hope this issue of Movers News finds you safe, happy and healthy, and remind 

you that we are here to help. 

Association representative recently met with NYS Department of Transportation 

personnel, at their offices in Albany.  We regularly meet with DOT officials to discuss 

industry issues, relay any concerns we may have and to maintain a good working 

relationship with the department.  During this most recent visit we discussed the progress 

of our proposed legislation, which will ultimately award the NY Attorney General's 

office with greater powers to combat illegal moving in NYS.  The DOT stressed the 

importance of working together on this effort.  The department also informed us that, 

after many years of development, their website has been updated.  The DOT is no longer 

accepting paper applications.  For those with existing NYS Operating Authority, a 

notarized Carrier System Access Request Form must be submitted to access existing 

accounts (Carrier Certification System Access Request Form).  You can access the 

website via  https://www.dot.ny.gov/index  

You can also find a digital copy of "The Movers Guide to Transporting Household Goods 

in New York State" which is given to every new applicant of household goods authority, 

and contains important industry information and guidance. You can also access this guide 

here 

https://www.dot.ny.gov/divisions/operating/osss/repository/The%20Movers%20Guide%

20to%20Transporting%20Household%20Goods%20in%20NYS.pdf 

In this issue of Movers News you will find updates and news from the ATA and IAM, 

legislative updates and what you need to know about COVID.  NYSMWA will also hold 

be holding a Board of Directors meeting on Thursday, January 13th, at the Hilton Garden 

Inn, in Troy, NY.  All members are welcome to attend.  If you're curious about what your 

Board and Association does, please join us!!  Contact me for more information. 

As always, please don't hesitate to share any of your personal moving stories, or best 

practices and recommendations.  

Stay safe, everyone, and Happy Holidays!! 

Bill Whalen, 

https://www.dot.ny.gov/divisions/operating/osss/repository/Carrier%20Certification%20System%20Access%20Request%20Form%2011_30_21.pdf
https://www.dot.ny.gov/index
https://www.dot.ny.gov/divisions/operating/osss/repository/The%20Movers%20Guide%20to%20Transporting%20Household%20Goods%20in%20NYS.pdf
https://www.dot.ny.gov/divisions/operating/osss/repository/The%20Movers%20Guide%20to%20Transporting%20Household%20Goods%20in%20NYS.pdf


 

 

What You Need to Know-NYS Coronavirus Update 
 

Over 40 new vaccine and booster pop-ups. As part of extensive efforts to get all 

New Yorkers fully vaccinated and boosted, NYS is partnering with local health 

departments and community partners to launch over 40 new pop-up vaccination sites 

across the state. Learn more and find a pop-up site. And remember, as of 12/17, you can 

get vaccinated from one of over 5,600 active providers across the state. Find a site near 

you. 

 

Mask or vax requirement now in effect. Now through January 15, businesses 

must require either proof of vaccination or mask-wearing indoors for everyone on their 

premises.  Find answers to frequently asked questions about the temporary requirement.    

 

One million rapid tests. With cases on the rise and the omicron variant here, NYS 

wants to ensure that everyone who wants a test can get one. One million rapid tests 

arrived at local health departments this week and will be going to areas most in need. 

Find a testing site near you.    

 

This week's covid trends. As of December 18, 2021, 3,880 New Yorkers are 

hospitalized with COVID-19. Our 7-day percentage positivity average is 6.88%, which 

is up from 4.61% last week. There were 83.26 cases per 100K statewide.    

  

According to the CDC as of December 18, 2021, 94.3% of adult New Yorkers have 

received at least one vaccine dose. So far, 32,372,596 total vaccine doses have been 

administered, and 136,402 doses have been administered over the past 24 hours. 

 

QUESTION: How long must someone wait after a COVID diagnosis to get a vaccine? 

(Toni R., Oswego County)   

  

ANSWER: According to the CDC, people with COVID-19 who have symptoms should 

wait to be vaccinated until they have recovered from their illness and have met the 

criteria for discontinuing isolation; those without symptoms should also wait until they 

meet the criteria before getting vaccinated.   
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EXPERIENCED.
EQUIPPED. 
READY.

S a f e t y  P a y s  D i v i d e n d s

Lovell Safety Management Co., LLC 
110 William Street
New York, NY 10038-3935
212-709-8600   1-800-5-LOVELL 
www.lovellsafety.com

Cost-effective,
risk-free coverage
from the experts
with over 80 years
of experience.
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BECOME A MEMBER OF NEW YORK MOVERS TARIFF 

BUREAU 

 

WHAT DO WE DO FOR YOU? 
 

 Publish a statewide tariff  

A comprehensive local, hourly and intrastate weight and mileage 

tariff of moving and s.i.t. charges with various rate levels to fit your 

company needs 
 

 File your rate changes quickly with the NYS DOT 
We’ll take care of all the paperwork and red tape involved with 

making your rate proposal to insure you’re in compliance with 

NYS DOT rules and regulations 

 

 Automatically file the correct monthly fuel surcharge 

application, a benefit exclusive to the NYMTB  
All members of the Bureau will automatically receive monthly 

notification of the proper fuel surcharge 

 

 Maintain an active website 
We have an active website that lists you as a member of NYMTB, 

your tariff charges, applicable rules and regulations tariff and the 

current fuel surcharge.  Only members of NYMTB have access to 

this site 
 

The New York Movers Tariff Bureau is a non - profit organization 

with a Board of Directors made up exclusively of movers from all areas 

of New York State 
 

 

For information on how to join, please contact: 
 

 

Bill Whalen, General Manager 

Phone  518-477-5389 

Email  info@nymoverstariffbureau.com 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@nymoverstariffbureau.com


Victory Packaging has everything you need to pack a local 
move, interstate shipment or international container  - 
cartons , paper, bubble, film right down to labels and 
security seals.  

Victory Packaging specializes in protective packaging with 
over fifty varieties of paper padding, bubble, and foam. 
We can offer a solution to every customer need.  

Everything moves better on wheels and Victory Packaging 
can equip your warehouse and your fleet with the finest 
hand trucks, dollies , pallet jacks and rolling equipment 
to suit your needs and your wallet.

Need to outfit a new truck or upgrade your fleet?  
Victory Packaging can do it all  - ramps, blankets, straps, 
beams, floor runners  and rubber bands.  If you are  
buying  a new truck out of state, we can equip you right 
out of the factory at one of our convenient locations.

Victory Packaging can do it all for you. 
Just call your local Victory Packaging 
branch and sales representative or contact 
us at moversales@victorypackaging.com

PACK IT...

WRAP IT...

MOVE IT...

HAUL IT...



News from the ATA 

Update on the Employee Retention Credit 

As we get closer to flipping the calendar to 2022, I wanted to bring to your attention an 

update on the Employee Retention Credit.  I’m aware that some motor carriers have 

utilized the credit after legislation was enacted earlier this year that permitted a company 

to use both the Paycheck Protection Program as well as the Employee Retention Credit.  

As part of the recently enacted bipartisan infrastructure legislation, there is a is a provision 

that ends the employee retention credit retroactively on Sept. 30 this year, instead of the 

Dec. 31 sunset date scheduled under a pandemic relief law that went into effect in March.  

The ERTC was originally created by the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security 

(CARES) Act, and amended by the Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2021.  

As the infrastructure bill was not signed into law until November 15, many businesses 

unknowingly may have elected to file for the 4th quarter ERTC throughout October and 

early November.  I have not heard of many motor carriers continuing to utilize the ERC 

this far into the pandemic, but I want to get the word out that the IRS likely will issue 

guidance for companies that fall into this gap.  Whenever that guidance is issued, I will 

share it. 

 

 

 

 

Register Now for the First ATA 

Moving & Storage Conference Annual Meeting! 

https://ata.msgfocus.com/c/17iwWEsWQ8FXOqJb7wENNlhEUAOe0


We are excited to invite the moving and storage community to the first in-person event with the 

ATA Federation – the 2022 ATA Moving & Storage Conference Annual Meeting – is 

scheduled for March 7-9 in Orlando, Florida.  

  

The 2022 event is the perfect opportunity for moving and storage professionals to 

gather and learn about the latest solutions in the industry. We're planning a full agenda packed 

with educational sessions and opportunities to meet with your friends and colleagues. Don’t miss 

the MSC Evening Celebrating the Stars and popular MSI Auction on Tuesday evening. 
  

We're looking forward to a fantastic inaugural event and can't wait to see you in person this 

March. Register today to join us in Orlando.   

News from the IAM 

Walkboard Wisdom 
What Every Mover Should Know About Commercial Auto Insurance 
by Casey Myers  

This is the first in a series of articles from Champion Risk & Insurance Services to provide 

IAM’s DAB group important information about types of insurance coverage that can help you 

mitigate risk for your business. In future articles, we’ll share information about Warehouse and 

Cargo liability, Workers’ Comp, Employment Practices Liability Insurance (EPLI) and Cyber 

coverage among others. 

What is Commercial Auto Insurance? 
Commercial auto insurance is a policy of physical damage and liability coverages for amounts, 

situations, and usage. Although “auto,” is in its name, it refers to many types of commercial 

vehicles—from automobiles used for business purposes to a wide variety of commercial vans, 

trucks, tractors, and trailers. 

Read More 

Venue Change for 2022 

IAM Annual Meeting & Expo 
   

Dear IAM member, 

   

In early November, I was contacted by the Seattle Convention & Visitor’s Bureau, the contracted 

site for the 2022 IAM Annual Meeting, and was told that the brand-new convention facility that 

we had planned to use will not be completed in time for our conference. When we originally 

signed the contract for the event in 2019, the planned completion timeframe was late 2021. Due 

to the pandemic and the resulting supply chain crisis and labor issues, the completion date was 

pushed back; last month, we were informed that the completion date was being further delayed, 

and the new target date was not until January 2023. That obviously did not fit our needs. 

   

Once informed, we went to work immediately to find a solution. First, we attempted to find 

alternatives in the Seattle area that could meet our needs, without success. We were forced to 

pivot and find a new city, hotel and facilities that meet our requirements for the fall of 2022, 

https://ata.msgfocus.com/c/17iwWJReFzwWBEETzFGOJwnyvV8ya
https://77b1v.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/8AWKgJ06xntD0BUZEchlK0xmMWarZvbnOXrLjho622QlIo4uM50u52UITq489QUE5U3xMvC0ZcCZxaBAz2CG-_Jps_paBo71oWM8tqbmHTGyUMiWnc7XVfGPdOanFGGpOIm8aQzDHkE5h3YNEmFTZsLctPpgyRlfRma50lONj7VkUJrAYFu-Td0DnyjubUnlLLBqG_y83ZgsksoxboYjGvuhslMLt6VpP3tUNb2hWCPMSnDwsLNJKczjy_w16DUqFyOlbc8iAmmBxvC5OYDE83rToC3He1qAA87Md1Fipbl_Al2Ovbkqwrqp60HuA9OsTWDEN9Z-d5XcPjHF_SL2kuBDNMhMXOyD20BfEb0uKXeKM7DXtjmnSeQ-QZwmmQ
https://77b1v.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/S8VCfRTIcG0oqExlocCahObP2eZuXHiolOSQ7FgjB9i0Eq7OT7U0kNYVc-lJiZ_WWS5FR1Dqj_cEsgyGW-VHmHbAreDdVhkS_XUMpqyaP1rrulsf0UDpwvnLoJ9oBq3WGWS--3VeT7_lIrbtqpNk3FvFju5PpvKvv23PRAUG_k80NUGfF-wI2qfI1KOi6a_9-9-6Ontc7GYOIWslfT_-RqlogxVxwrayN4nJKlgV-oKlJNadMphh5TFyV7DvfnOaX60rsw


which has not been an easy undertaking. Many organizations that hold conferences had targeted 

the fall of 2022 as the timeframe they believed that they would return to full in-person meetings, 

and most hotels have been booked solid for many months. 

   

Thankfully, with the assistance of our meeting contractor, we have just recently signed an 

agreement to hold our 2022 Annual Meeting in Atlanta, Georgia. The conference will be held 

November 2-5, 2022 at the Hyatt Regency Atlanta hotel, located less than 12 miles (19 km) from 

the Atlanta International Airport. 

   

We are incredibly excited to have found such a fabulous location on such short notice. Atlanta is 

a city going through an incredible resurgence and is one of the most exciting cities in the 

southern portion of the U.S. Atlanta is home to more than six million people and the ninth-largest 

metropolitan area in the U.S. 

   

Look for more details to be rolled out soon, but be sure to pencil in the November 2-5, 2022 

dates on your calendar. We look forward to hosting you. 

 

See you Atlanta! 

    

Sincerely, 

Charles L. White, M.Ed., CAE 

President, International Association of Movers 

From Harter Secrest & Emery 

New York Paid Family Leave Benefit Level and Premium Rate 

Updates Announced for 2022 
The New York State Department of Financial Services updated its Paid Family Leave (PFL) 

employee premium rate and benefit level information for 2022. This LEGALcurrents provides 

the new rates and a comparison of PFL program benefits and rates from 2018 through 2022. To 

prepare for these changes, covered employers will want to coordinate with their payroll providers 

to make sure that the new employee contribution amounts will be applied beginning January 1, 

2022. Read more on our website. 

The OSHA COVID-19 Vaccination and Testing Rule is Back…For 

Now 
On Friday, December 17, 2021, the Sixth Circuit issued a ruling allowing the Occupational 

Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) to move forward with its COVID-19 vaccination or 

testing rule for large employers. Pending further appeals, this means covered employers will 

once again have to take steps to plan for compliance, with OSHA announcing extended 

enforcement deadlines of January 10, 2022 (for general compliance) and February 9, 2022 (for 

testing requirements).  This LEGALcurrents provides details about the ruling and steps 

employers need to take to be complaint with the requirements.Read more on our website. 

http://iam.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0zNTA5MjM2JnA9MSZ1PTM3ODM0MDAwOSZsaT0zMjkzMzU5OA/index.html
http://iam.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0zNTA5MjM2JnA9MSZ1PTM3ODM0MDAwOSZsaT0zMjkzMzU5OQ/index.html
http://iam.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0zNTA5MjM2JnA9MSZ1PTM3ODM0MDAwOSZsaT0zMjkzMzU5OQ/index.html
https://insights.hselaw.com/api/email/handler?sid=711daf65-6ddc-4efe-9aee-c82c21b345d1&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fhselaw.com%2fnews-and-information%2flegalcurrents%2f2560-new-york-paid-family-leave-benefit-level-and-premium-rate-updates-announced-for-2022&checksum=73738B04
https://insights.hselaw.com/api/email/handler?sid=d97869b6-927b-441f-88b8-e51a9f82d4b1&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fhselaw.com%2fnews-and-information%2flegalcurrents%2f2568-the-osha-covid-19-vaccination-and-testing-rule-is-back-for-now&checksum=E7B3F1FB


 

 

The Selzer Company represents Van Line Agents, Independent Movers and 
Portable Storage and Moving companies who handle a combination of 
household goods, commercial, military, state department, logistics, freight 
hauling and rigging work locally, regionally, nationally and internationally. 

 
Selzer represents EVERY meaningful Moving & 
Storage Insurance Market in New York and 
throughout the country.   
 
 A+ Rated Insurance Carriers offering All Lines of Coverage 

 
 Dedicated In-House Certificate of Insurance Staff solely 

responsible for issuing COI's within minutes of each request 
 

 Online Portal for 24/7 access to Certificate of Insurance 
processing 

 
 Self-Insurance Programs including all Van-line Sponsored 

Captives, and Independent Mover Captives  
 

 In-House Claims Professionals specifically experienced in 
Moving & Storage.   

   

 

     

 

 

 

If you are interested in reducing your insurance expense and increasing the protection on 
your business please contact us  

 

 The Trusted Moving & Storage Insurance Agency 

About The Selzer Company 
The Selzer Company has over two 
decades of experience with the 
unique exposures and complex 
needs of Moving & Storage 
companies.  Our experienced staff is 
highly educated and skilled in areas 
such as contract reviews, increased 
valuation options, loss control, safety 
programs, local and federal filings, 
independent contractor best 
practices, van line requirements, 
military and state department 
requirements and a host of other Risk 
Management capabilities.  The 
experience, capabilities and 
innovative insurance programs 
offered by our agency represent one 
core objective…..Reducing Your 
Overall Cost of Risk. 

Sincerely, 

Michael P. Egan, Jr., CIC 
Vice President 
The Selzer Company 
Email:  Mike@SelzerCompany.com 
Office: (215) 491-2700 Ext. 128 
Cell: (267)-574-1059 

mailto:Mike@SelzerCompany.com


 

 

Legislative & Government Affairs Update 
By Amy Kellogg 

Partner, Harter Secrest & Emery 

  

 This has been an eventful year in New York as it relates to government and politics.  The 

2021 legislative was unlike any other as it was conducted fully remotely since the New York 

State Capitol remained closed for the duration of the legislative session and both the Senate and 

Assembly conducted committee meetings and legislative sessions over zoom.  While we were 

fully remote, the pace and breadth of legislative action was like a typical in-person session.  A 

budget was passed by the April 1 deadline and the legislature wrapped up their legislative 

business by June 10, 2021 with hundreds of pieces of legislation passing both houses. 

 

 We tracked many bills and monitored several pieces of legislation that could have an 

impact on the industry.  We also worked to pass legislation that would help to address the issue 

of illegal movers in the industry.  This is legislation we have been working on for a few years 

now, and it would give investigative and enforcement powers to the Attorney General’s office to 

help assist the Department of Transportation to find and shut down illegal movers.  This session, 

we gained a new Senate sponsor, Senator Andrew Gounardes, and we are hopeful that with him 

joining our Assembly sponsor, Assemblymember Michael Cusick, we can get this legislation 

passed during the 2022 legislative session.   

 

 While there was a normal legislative session happening, we still had the COVID-19 

pandemic, and the accompanying State of Emergency declaration, in place as well.  We 

continued to talk to key stakeholders and monitor the evolving situations to ensure that movers 

would remain in the essential category as needed and that any changes contemplated the impact 

on the industry.  On June 24, 2021, then Governor Cuomo announced that the State of 

Emergency was over and that all executive orders that had been issued were no longer valid.  

While the State of Emergency is over, the COVID-19 numbers are still troublesome, and we 

have seen new restrictions begin to be implemented.  We will continue to monitor these new 

restrictions and keep you updated on how they may impact the industry.   

 

 As you all know, the biggest change in New York this year occurred in early August 

when Governor Andrew Cuomo resigned as Governor of New York following an investigation 

by Attorney General Tish James, which found that there were credible allegations of sexual 

harassment against the Governor from current and former employees.  Upon his resignation, his 

Lieutenant Governor, Kathy Hochul, officially became the 57
th

, and first woman, Governor of 

New York. 

 

 Upon taking office, Governor Hochul stated that she was going to have a 45-day 

transition period where she would review all current Commissioners and staff and make 

appropriate decisions about who would stay with her administration and who would leave. This 

45-day period ends at the beginning of October, and at that point, we anticipate having more 

information on which Commissioner’s will remain in place and which will move on.  The 

Governor also stated that her initial priorities on taking office would be to identify several 



 

 

proactive steps to address the COVID-19 crisis, to ensure the flow of COVID assistance to all 

New Yorkers who are eligible and to work to change the culture in Albany.  

 

 With Governor Hochul moving up to Governor, this left a vacancy in the office of 

Lieutenant Governor.  At the end of August, she announced that State Senator Brian Benjamin 

would be her pick for Lieutenant Governor.  Senator Benjamin was first elected to the New York 

State Senate in 2017 as the Senator from Harlem and served as the chair of the Senate Budget 

and Revenue Committee.  He was officially sworn in as Lieutenant Governor on September 9, 

2021. 

 

 The legislature returned for a special session to deal with the eviction moratorium at the 

end of August.  At this point, we are not anticipating another return by the legislature until the 

start of the 2022 legislative session, which is Wednesday, January 5, 2022.  The new session will 

begin with Governor Hochul’s first State of the State address where she will lay out her 

legislative priorities for the upcoming year.   

 

 It is important to note that 2022 is an election year for not only all 213 members of the 

Senate and Assembly but also for all the statewide elected officials, including Governor, 

Lieutenant Governor, Attorney General and Comptroller. Governor Hochul and Lieutenant 

Governor Benjamin have already announced that they intend to seek reelection to their current 

positions.  It is anticipated that there will be primary challenges for all of the statewide offices on 

both the Democratic and Republican sides.  

 

 As always, we will monitor the legislative situation on behalf of the Association and 

ensure that the interests of the industry are represented. 

 

 

 

 

 

Check Out Our Website at 

https://www.newyorkstatemovers.com/ 

https://www.newyorkstatemovers.com/


 



  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ARPIN VAN LINES, INC. 
Kathy Frazier 
99 James P. Murphy Highway 

West Warwick, RI  02893 

Phone 800 343-3500 
Fax 401 828-3730 

 

BALADY PROMOTIONS, INC. 
Joanne Balady 
1719 Route 10, Suite 103 

Parsippany, NJ  07054 

Phone 973 682 8440 
Fax 973 682 8439 

jbalady@balady.com  

www.balady.com  
 

BALLSTON SPA NATIONAL BANK 
Deborah O'Connor 

990 State Route 67 

Ballston Spa, NY  12302 
Phone 518-363-8119 

deborah.oconnor@bsnb.com 

 

BOWERS & COMPANY, CPA'S 
Bob Teska 
120 Madison Street 

Syracuse, NY  13202 

Phone 315 234-1123 
Fax 315 234-1111 

wjd@bcpllc.com 

 

FIDELITY PAPER 
Scott Citron 

901 Murray Road 

East Hanover, NJ  07936 
Phone 973 599 0222 

Fax 973 599 0220 

Scottc@fidelitypaper.com  

 

GEORGE W. WRIGHT & ASSOCIATES, 

L.L.C. 
505 Main Street, Suite 106 

Hackensack, NJ   07601 
Phone 201 342 8884 

Fax 201 343 8869 

gwright@wright-associate.com  
www.wright-associate.com  

 

INTERNATIONAL LOGISTICS 

SERVICES, INC. 
Lauren Kemp 
155-11 146th Avenue 

Jamaica, NY  11434 

Phone 718 723-5151 
Fax 718 276-4968 

laurenk@ilogistics.com 

 

LAPARKAN TRADING 
Barbara Ramessar 

191-07 Jamaica Avenue 

Hollis, NY  11423 
Phone 718-272-5252 

Fax 718-272-3759 

 

LOVELL SAFETY MANAGEMENT 
Barry Lovell 

110 William Street, 12th Floor 

New York, NY 10038-4912 
Phone 212 709 8600 

Fax 212 269 6058 

blovell@lovellsafety.com 

 

 
 

MILBURN PRINTING, INC. 
Keith Quinn 

120-A Wilbur Place 
Bohemia, NY 11716 

Phone 631 582 8900 

800 999 6690 
Fax 631 582-8995 

sales@milburn.com 

www.milburn.com 

 
MOVEBUDDHA LLC 
Ryan Carrigan 

735 Nantahala Avenue 
Athens, GA  30601 

Phone 888 704-7995 

ryan@movebuddha.com 

www.movebuddha.com 

 
MOVERS SUPPLY HOUSE 
1476 East 222nd Street 

Bronx, NY 10469 

Phone 718 671 1200 
Fax 718 379 4403 

www.moversupply.com 
 

NEW HAVEN DISTRIBUTION 
999 East 149th Street 

Bronx, NY   10455 

Phone 718 292 9751 
Fax 718 402 1942 

 

NEW HAVEN MOVING EQUIPMENT 
Denise Santabarbara 

41 Washington Street 
East Haven, CT  06512 

Phone 877 937-7237 

Fax 718 937-6497 
nhmenyc@aol.com  

 

PRESIDENTIAL INDUSTRIAL PRODUCTS 
Mr. Gary Letizia 
565 Windsor Drive 

Secaucus, NJ   07094 

Phone 201 863 8844 
Fax 201 863 7799 

 

REMEDY PAYMENT SOLUTIONS 
Alex Dimitracopoulos 

17291 Irvine Blvd, suite 325 
Tustin, CA  92780 

Phone 714 461-2200 

info@remedypayments.com  
 

ROBERT T. KIRKWOOD, INC. 
Bob Kirkwood 

91 Washington Avenue 

Pleasantville, NY   105705 
Phone 914 769 9070 

Phone 718 220 7200 
Fax 914 769 706 

www.kirkwoodinsurance.com 

 
THE SELZER COMPANY 
Michael Egan 

975 Easton Road, Suite 100 

Warrington, PA  18976 
Phone 215-491-2704 

mike@selzercompany.com  

 
 

 

 

 

 
SMART MOVING SOFTWARE, LLC 
Tobe Thomson 
12720 Hillcrest Rd, Suite 705 

Dallas, TX  75230 

Phone 214 960-4130 
hello@smartmoving.com  

 

SUPERMOVE 
Heidi Lou 
178 Bluxome Street 

San Francisco, CA  94107 

817 440 3986 
heidi@supermove.co 

www.supermove.co  

 

TODAY'S LOCAL MEDIA 
Keith Brown 

3400 N Central Expy, Suite 10-265 

Richardson, TX  75080 
Phone 972 848-9866 

keith@todayslocalmedia.com  

 
TRANSGUARD INSURANCE COMPANY 
Carole Boettcher 

301 N. Lake Avenue #400 

Pasadena, CA  91101 
Phone 800 252 6725 

Fax: 877 684 5296 

www.transguard.com 
 

TWO MEN AND A TRUCK® 

International, Inc. 
Pamela Batten 

3400 Bella Chas Way 

Lansing, MI 48911 
pamela.batten@twomen.com 

www.twomenandatruck.com 

 

USI INSURANCE SERVICES 
Lisa Picciano-Lewis 

220 Salina Meadows Drive 

Syracuse, NY  13212 
Phone 315 295-3799 

Fax 315 295-3785 

Lisa.Picciano-Lewis@usi.com 

 

VANLINER INSURANCE COMPANY 
Dick Sullivan 
One Premier Drive 

St. Louis, MO 63026 

Phone 636 343 9889 
Fax 636 326 0403 

www.vanliner.com 

 
VICTORY PACKAGING 
Eric Scorzelli, Director of Sales 

8 – 2 Corn Road 
Dayton, NJ   08810 

Phone 800 799 2176 

Fax 800 840 4546 
escorzelli@victorypackaging.com 
 

WHEATON VAN LINES  
AJ Schneider, 
Executive Vice President 

8010 Castleton Road 

Indianapolis, IN 46250 
Aj_Schneider@wvlcorp.com  

SUPPORT YOUR ASSOCIATION’S SUPPLIER MEMBERS 

mailto:grwight@wright-associate.com
http://www.wright-associate.com/
mailto:laurenk@ilogistics.com
mailto:blovell@lovellsafety.com
http://www.milburn.com/
http://www.moversupply.com/
http://www.kirkwoodinsurance.com/
http://www.transguard.com/
mailto:pamelab@twomen.com
http://www.twomenandatruck.com/
http://www.vanliner.com/
mailto:escoirzelli@victorypackaging.com


 

Resource for Personal Protection Equipment (PPE) 

Spectrum Designs is so proud to provide PPE to those who need it! 

 

NYC Small Business Services 

https://www1.nyc.gov/site/sbs/businesses/covid19-business-outreach.page 

 

Centers For Disease Control & Prevention (CDC) 

https://www.cdc.gov/index.htm 

 

NYS Dept. of Health 

https://www.health.ny.gov/ 

 

NYS Dept. of Labor 

https://www.labor.ny.gov/home/ 

 

National Federation of Independent Business (NFIB) 

https://www.nfib.com/content/analysis/coronavirus/latest-on-coronavirus-from-nfib/ 

 

US Chamber 

https://www.uschamber.com/co/start/strategy/small-business-resources-for-surviving-coronavirus 

 

US Small Business Administration (SBA) 

https://www.sba.gov/page/coronavirus-covid-19-small-business-guidance-loan-resources 

 

Coronavirus Information & Statistics 

Coronavirus.gov 

 

Small business paycheck protection program 

https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/PPP%20--%20Overview.pdf 

Paycheck protection program (ppp) information sheet: 

https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/PPP%20Borrower%20Information%20Fact%20Sheet.pdf 

Assistance for small businesses 

https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/top-priorities/cares-act/assistance-for-small-businesses 

Small Business Owner's Guide to the CARES Act 

 
Get the CARES Act Guide  

Helpful Links & Resources 

https://spectrumdesigns.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ad10690f9ca2eddc4505e9828&id=8a3a8d013c&e=09026b2ec1
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/sbs/businesses/covid19-business-outreach.page
https://www.cdc.gov/index.htm
https://www.health.ny.gov/
https://www.labor.ny.gov/home/
https://www.nfib.com/content/analysis/coronavirus/latest-on-coronavirus-from-nfib/
https://www.uschamber.com/co/start/strategy/small-business-resources-for-surviving-coronavirus
https://www.sba.gov/page/coronavirus-covid-19-small-business-guidance-loan-resources
http://coronavirus.gov/
https://u9912475.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=Oc5Afol2L0najJLNGhCVIv8dQI8PNTuSYcaf9UyP1l0EC96S-2FDG1BvSldJZfl025SwoGCNjLDluHpTJsm48iId1ctkywOfam5818UlZiYfw-3Dc0ty_vUoAI-2FjDAr1LAYgtB7kv5eRfR5IqOMtgpVlkZ1onUc-2FrLkU5-2BSye3KoWE2wlAxPQ8rcm8T4dfuWtWu359aLhtMEsTX5ouK31hIfN3W9xotQTGTKLKcr1KLJx261Nf8MRpNBkRcJKT-2FzCylJfcibjBiu294xc7gR67-2BsZgD0CrGMHzV-2BFjvJNRw18A2xB9mlLk-2FHaHfbGJEtCDM3iU3-2FI-2F2W920WHeM5oIr1Crd1ygik-3D
https://u9912475.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=Oc5Afol2L0najJLNGhCVIv8dQI8PNTuSYcaf9UyP1l0EC96S-2FDG1BvSldJZfl0253e-2BFAVIncSVsTLo6Z2Le4xb3BIUV2rA3FynBH44J2ElC4pDfJoPIPhy2wmua2foMI2BCYhAqZbHxInM3tZh7Mw-3D-3Dm-ND_vUoAI-2FjDAr1LAYgtB7kv5eRfR5IqOMtgpVlkZ1onUc-2FrLkU5-2BSye3KoWE2wlAxPQ8rcm8T4dfuWtWu359aLhtCMB3ynfnBH3Z-2FnvJpVgkRA6LcSO3fsAvb3yYx0yOglwsL8JD1XZ9a0qr1BanR9rlR0z6vHJp2zWeYRLRy8N6zHid3FwC3Cgi1eNwUqiozDIA2fU79yl3VRefhH69MvyAKQLa911ep2IGu6RA-2BlF2OQ-3D
https://u9912475.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=Oc5Afol2L0najJLNGhCVIv8dQI8PNTuSYcaf9UyP1l0mlHP7uODgIh2boNmwuvLckZfcK-2Btdb443RDO3xD9m6JIBnvQvkSQRFujGC6idBJwgnY78VFpAlbEZb6Ud3g24-2FLtjFGpPt-2BD0I6vRNC-2FMEA-3D-3D4wsA_vUoAI-2FjDAr1LAYgtB7kv5eRfR5IqOMtgpVlkZ1onUc-2FrLkU5-2BSye3KoWE2wlAxPQ8rcm8T4dfuWtWu359aLhtKrwNucVrErWnltsppmVXZa1VeeHg8V0DGQPcjq-2B-2BQUfh1vWG91q7qHTkkCTs5ONBaCqaIau6-2FpvhgftRioCqszh7oUL1Gg586SkjR1dipZ1MpYdku3SoVyN3YIO0TGKsB2f0HFVN-2BzKVdtoNUonlkA-3D
https://www.sbc.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/9/7/97ac840c-28b7-4e49-b872-d30a995d8dae/F2CF1DD78E6D6C8C8C3BF58C6D1DDB2B.small-business-owner-s-guide-to-the-cares-act-final-.pdf


 


